





growing cost. The ‘new theology’ threatens
the relationship that Blessed Children, the
world, and future descendants, can develop
with both True Father and the Divine
Principle as our founder and founding
philosophy. Unity cannot be forced, and there
is a cost to our movement putting dogma,
doctrine and ‘correct belief’ at the centre. We
want to encourage and demonstrate greater
transparency and the freedom to reject
elements of the institution, whilst still being
very much a part of the movement and
community of Blessed Families. We need to
confront these issues if we are to find a better

way forward.

With this letter we want to express our
support and love for True Parents and the
Divine Principle. If we cut oft from our roots,
our foundations are compromised and
weakened. We want to help preserve an
environment of grounded Unificationism,
and uphold a culture which honours and stays

true to our essence and origins.

The ESGD team
4th October 2024

Beyond
Theology

12th February 2025

The European community has become

aware of the recent issues with Shin
Chul’s talks about ESGD. We informed
our network by sharing his FIRST and
SECOND talk, and here you can find
the third talk on the following
weekend:

Read more
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